SCHEDULE SS-2




)
CENTURYTEL

July 29, 2008

Via Registered Mail

Mr. Matt Kohly
Socket Telecom, LL.C
2703 Clark Lane
Columbia, MO 65202

Re: Dispute and Complaint for Access Traffic Terminating over Local Trunks —
Missouri

Dear Mr. Kohly:

CenturyTel of Missouri, LLC and Spectra Communications Group, LLC (collectively
referred to as “CenturyTel™) are in receipt of your letter dated July 7, 2008 in response to
CenturyTel’s letter putting Socket Telecom, LLC (“Socket™) on notice that certain access
calls were being terminated on local trunks. CenturyTel acknowledge that certain access
call volumes and misrouted traffic have decreased since July 2, 2008, but the misrouted
traffic has not stopped entirely.

CenturyTel is still investigating this matter and is currently reviewing its records to more
accurately identify the continuing misrouted traffic. We will respond with more details in
the near future and also be sending the associated billing for this misrouted traffic.

Sincerely,

JOEY H. BALES

CenturyTel

Carrier Relations- Account Manager
Phone: 318-340-5257

Email; Joey.Bales(@centuryTel.com

ce Susan Smith, Director of External Affairs
Max Cox, Director of Carrier Relations
Charles Di Giulian, Director of CABs




